
Want to Become a Referee!!! 
 

Need a part time job or have a way to stay involved in the great game of soccer!?!  

The registration to become a certified USSF North Carolina Referee is underway.   

This year the registration is completely online and can be easily accessed by going to 

www.ncsra.org    

This website site will give you a step by step process on how to become a certified official.   

If you have any questions please contact Brandon Marion at TRAassignor@gmail.com  

We are always looking for new officials in the  

High Point/Jamestown/Kernersville areas!! 

http://www.ncsra.org/
mailto:TRAassignor@gmail.com

